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       File:   2334.38.014 

March 11, 2024 

Kijun Hong 
Hilcorp Alaska, LLC 
3800 Centerpoint Drive 
Suite 100 
Anchorage AK 99503 
 
 
Re: Swanson River Electric Shop 

2023 Groundwater Monitoring Program Report 
 ADEC Report Approval 
 

Mr. Hong: 

The Kenai Area Office of the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation, Contaminated Site Program 
(ADEC) has reviewed the 2023 Groundwater Monitoring Program Report for the Swanson River Electric Shop, 
dated October 2023.  The report is approved. 

If you have specific questions regarding these report comments, you can reach me at peter.campbell@alaska.gov.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Peter Campbell 
Project Manager 
ADEC Contaminated Sites Program 
 
 
cc: Quinn Meehan - Aleut Remediation, Inc. 
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